
 

25th January 2019 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

I have set home-learning this week to support them with their adding. 

This learning should help them to build their mental addition skills. I 

have laid out an example for them. If you have any issues, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.    

This week: 

Emerald class have been learning about compound words. The children 

have played matching games as well as applying these to their writing 

where they have been writing a description of Neverland.  

 

In Maths, we have continued to look at different ways to add including 

on a number line and by bridging. This children have found this 

challenging and it will be helpful for them to practise the method for 

home-learning so we can try to move this method from written to 

mental.  

In our projects, we have started to look at the Great Fire of London. The 

children have looked at picture sources and have tried to deduce what 

life was like back in 1666. The children made comparisons with our 

current London skyline and recognised that people back in 1666 didn’t 

have any electricity or cars back then. Have a look for yourselves. 

    


